TOWNSHIP OF WASHINGTON



TELEPHONE (201) 666-4404 ~ FAX (201) 664-8281 ~ 350 HUDSON AVENUE ~ TOWNSHIP OF WASHINGTON, BERGEN COUNTY, NJ 07676-4799

June 12, 2023

Joe Soccodato – sent via email to joe@jvschristmaslighting.net

Dear Mr. Soccodato:

I am writing to thank you for participating in the Memorial Day Parade on Monday, May 29, 2023. It was nice seeing you at the parade.

It is really important to have people like you that give your time and efforts so generously to our town.

Once again, thank you very much for your contribution to this important event!

Sincerely,

Peter Calamari

Mayor

Daisy Welez

Councilwomen

Director of Public Affairs